
Editorial 

We are pleased to announce to our subscribers and authors that the frequency of 
publication of Polymer will increase from 18 to 24 issues per year in 1992. 

Polymer continues to grow, and by the end of the 1992 volume we expect to have 
published about thirty-five percent more pages than in 1991. However, even though 
we are publishing many more papers we have insisted on maintaining our high 
refereeing standards and printing quality. We have an excellent group of Editors and 
we are grateful to them for their support in helping to keep Polymer at the forefront 
of polymer science publishing. 

From the 1992 volume Polymer Communications will be bound in as part of 
Polymer journal and will no longer be published separately. This will ensure that 
both papers and communications are published much more rapidly. 

Publishing more papers and more pages means that we have had to ask our 
subscribers to pay more for their 1992 subscription; however, we believe that Polymer 
continues to represent excellent value. In fact, Polymer's price per page is substantially 
lower than many other polymer science journals. 

We are looking forward to another successful year for Polymer and I would welcome 
any comments or suggestions that you might have about the journal. 

Diane Cogan 
Publisher 
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